
  

 	

   	

 

Newsletter #11 

 

Dear friends of AVTECH! 
2020 - a new year and a new decade. We wish you a happy new year and hope you want to continue 
follow us on our journey. At AVTECH we are excited for what the future will bring! 
  
New CEO and a New Contract 
There have been some changes in the company and since January 1st David Rytter, who has been 
with the company for 10 years, is the new CEO of AVTECH. The acting CEO for the last three years, 
Christer Fehrling, will still be active in the company as an advisor and board member.  
 
We are also happy to announce that in December we signed a new contract with Eurowings. A 
commercial contract was signed for two years starting 1st of December 2019 regarding the 
Aventus system with wind up-links. For all business updates make sure to visit our Investor 
relation page.  
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proFLIGHT tutorials 
It has come to our notice that some proFLIGHT users have had some problems to quick start the 

app. There is a manual where every function is described in the app that we encourage all users 

to read. To make it even easier to understand the app features we have also released short 

tutorials on our YouTube channel that goes through: 

• How to quick start the app  
• How to manually start the app  
• Going through the layers in proFLIGHT  

These tutorials are made for proFLIGHT users to make it easier to start using the app. However, if 

you are interested in learning how the app works and what it looks like, these tutorials are 

interesting to look at for you as well. Visit our YouTube channel here. 



  

 

Webinar and Events 
After the last successful webinar in August about our Cruise profile Optimizer we have planned for 

a new one on the 30th of January. We will then do a webinar on Aircraft IT where the proFLIGHT 

app will be presented and go through it more in depth. You can read more about the webinar and 

register here. 

 

We will attend the The Airline & Aerospace MRO & Flight Operations IT Conference Americas in 

Miami 11th and 12th of March. We will be giving more information closer to the date but if you 

would like to meet us there please contact Per Öhman to arrange a meeting 

at: per.ohman@avtech.aero 

 

Best wishes, 

The AVTECH Team 
 	

 


